
 
 

October 15, 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sixth Form Half-Term revision                                 

I am writing to you to let you know that A level revision in Maths and Physics will take place 

at the School during the October half-term holiday. Further details are attached. 

This is an excellent opportunity for your son/daughter to prepare for his/her 2016 A Level  

Public examinations.  

Students are to report to the main reception by 8.45 each morning and register. There will 

be a 30 minute break between sessions and your son/daughter should bring his/her own 

refreshments as our school catering will be unavailable. Afternoon sessions will finish at 

2.30pm. 

With thanks for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr A English 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
OCTOBER 2015 HALF TERM REVISION 

Day and Date Timing Group Teacher Room 

Wednesday Oct 
28th 

    

 9.00 am -11.30 am  and 
12.00pm-2.30pm 

Physics 
13A 

Mr McGowran F221 

 9.00 am -11.30 am  and 
12.00pm-2.30pm 

Years 12 & 
13 C1 & S1 

Ms Coria F103 

Thursday, Oct 29th     

 9.00 am -11.30 am  and 
12.00pm-2.30pm 

Physics 
12A 

Mr McGowran F221 

 

 

 


